
Be Covid Secure 
Stone Neighbourhood Plan 

Referendum 
 

Please use a pair of plastic gloves or 
sanitised hands to touch and read the 

Stone Neighbourhood Plan documents. 
 

Once finished please return to papers 
into their original bundle and depose of 

the plastic gloves appropriately. 
 

Thank you for your interest in the 
Stone Neighbourhood Plan and the 

Referendum taking place on  
Thursday 6 May 2021 

 
Further information is available on the 

Borough Council’s web-site via the link 
http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/stone-

neighbourhood-plan-referendum 
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